
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are holding an  

information session for parents to learn about the academy’s  

approach to supporting students with additional needs. 
 

The session will focus on: 

• Meeting the SENCO and wider staff in SEND department 

• Our approach to SEND 

• How we support a range of additional needs 

• Referral pathways 

 

The event will consist of a presentation to share information  

followed by an informal question and answer session. 

 
Thursday 28 November 2024, between 4.00pm and 5.00pm 

 
Please contact us at office@wgacademy.org.uk or on 01476 405200 to  

register you intention to attend to enable us to plan for numbers 
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